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PFA Cauliflower Christmas Cards          
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

In collaboration with Cauliflower Cards and our school PFA, we are giving all pupils an 

opportunity to design some one-of-a-kind cards and gifts which you will have the opportunity to 

order online. 

  

Your child will soon be bringing home an artwork form with a photocopy of their artwork on that 

they have designed in class. The designs can be professionally printed and purchased on a 

range of products including cards, tags, wrapping paper, playing cards and gift mugs. 

  

If you would like to order a product and in turn, help us raise valuable funds for our School PFA, 

please read the artwork guidelines printed on your child’s order form or watch this short video 

which details how to place an order. HOW TO ORDER YOUR PRODUCTS | The Christmas 

Project | Cauliflower Cards - YouTube. Or alternatively click here for the website - Christmas 

Project | Christmas Products | Cauliflower Cards. 

  

If you place an order online, you DO NOT need to return the form as we will send the original 

piece off.  

 

Orders and payments must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil 

order form.  Please refer to your order form for further instructions.  

  

VERY IMPORTANT - orders must be placed by Wednesday 1 October at the latest. Orders will 

be delivered by the beginning of December. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

                      
Mrs S Hornby                     Mrs M Adams 

Assistant Headteacher DSL & Chair of the PFA 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t7ACsObwql4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t7ACsObwql4
https://www.cauliflowercards.co.uk/christmas-project?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIhsq_3KeliQMVNJZQBh21SwTYEAAYASAAEgKN9PD_BwE
https://www.cauliflowercards.co.uk/christmas-project?gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIhsq_3KeliQMVNJZQBh21SwTYEAAYASAAEgKN9PD_BwE

